

Reserve Info Bulletin



Women's Leadership Initiative Reservist Retention Survey

The USCG Women's Leadership Initiative (WLI) has created a survey for all genders, both enlisted and officers, about factors that contribute to retention.

This survey is building on the 2019 RAND study by investigating how its findings and recommendations apply to reservists.

All current reservists, as well as former reservists now employed by the Coast Guard (active duty, GS, or NAF) may participate. Contractors are not eligible.

The survey takes approximately 20 minutes to complete. All responses are anonymous. The survey will remain open through Sunday, March 13.

Since this project is not sponsored or endorsed by the USCG, it is asked that you take it on a personal device on personal time.

The survey can be accessed at: <u>WLI Reservist Retention Study Survey</u> (<u>surveymonkey.com</u>) or through the website provided below.

POC: Direct any questions to <u>reservistretention@uscgwli.org</u> or visit <u>www.cgaalumni.org/WLIReservistRetentionSurvey</u> for more information.